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10/6/2020

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman St.

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Application by Peak Ranch Resource (File No. M2020041)

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to seek Party status to testify about the above-mentioned application by Peak Materials to establish
a gravel mining operation at the site designated as Peak Ranch Resource.

| am specifically aggrieved by this proposed project for the following reasons:

Don’t want the water table level affected in my neighborhood.

Don’'t want the heavy traffic on Highway 9 with noise and potential accidents and damage to highway from heavy usage.
Don’t want the environment negatively affected by the processes and heavy traffic.

Don’t want intersection of Highway 9 and Ute Park Road threatened with traffic too heavy to make a left turn traveling
South to Silverthorne

| wish to be heard at the public hearing of the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board when the Board takes up
this application. Please add me to your email distribution list notifying interested parties of the date, time and
location for this meeting.

Sincerely,

Julie Hodges

(Julie Ann Hodges

1035 Johnson Road

P O Box 1160 Dillon, CO 80435
970-468-9559

juliehodges1@mac.com

Number of people in your household - One
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